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PUBLIC NOTICE OF VIRTUAL  

CYBERSECURITY CONFERENCE 

 
 March 13, 2023 
 
 

1. Through this Public Notice, the Public Service Commission of the District of 
Columbia (“Commission”) schedules a Virtual Cybersecurity Conference to discuss, among other 
topics, best practices that telecommunications, electric, and natural gas utilities are taking to protect 
their infrastructure from cybersecurity threats.  This Commissioner-led virtual Conference is 
scheduled for Tuesday, April 25, 2023, from 10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  The conference will consist 
of two panels. 

 
2. For the first session, the Commission will hear from Verizon, the Potomac Electric 

Power Company (“Pepco”), and Washington Gas Light Company (“WGL”) on their cyber risk 
management program and discuss what stakeholders need to know about how the utilities prepare 
for attacks on their information networks and control systems. Company representatives include: 

 
a. Verizon: Scott Garcia; Senior Manager, Network and Information Security;  
b. WGL: JP Arcuri; VP Digital, Utilities, Washington Gas; Luke Sagoo; Dir, Digital 

Risk & Cyber, Alta Gas; and Micheal Yuen; Sr Dir & CISO, Alta Gas; and 
c. Pepco: Steve Foley, VP and Chief Information Security Officer.  

 
3. The second session will highlight the top emerging cybersecurity risks in the energy 

industry and discuss how national agencies are working with the utilities and other stakeholders to 
mitigate attacks on utility systems. Panelists will include: 

  
a. Matt Duncan; Director of Intelligence, Electricity Information Sharing and Analysis 

Center (E-ISAC) at the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC);  
b. James Gluck; Director of Enterprise Information Security at PJM Interconnection, 

LLC; 
c. Joseph McClelland; Director of Office of Energy Infrastructure Security (OEIS) at 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission; and 
d. Kimberly Denbow; Vice President of Security & Operations at American Gas 

Association. 
 
4. The public is invited to register to attend the virtual conference by connecting to the 

link provided on the D.C. Public Service Commission webpage at https://dcpsc.org/Utility-
Information/DCPSC-Cybersecurity-Conference.aspx.  
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